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The Honorable Ron Highland, Chairperson 

House Committee on Agriculture 

Statehouse, Room 458-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Highland: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2437 by Representative Highland 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2437 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2437 would amend existing law concerning labeling of foods to include meat analogs.  

The bill would define “meat analog” and specifies the requirements for labeling or advertisement 

of such a product in order to avoid misbranding.  The bill would also make the provisions of the 

amendment severable from the rest of the act and would make a number of technical corrections. 

 

 According to the Kansas Department of Agriculture, enactment of HB 2437 would have 

no fiscal effect on agency operations.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Kellen Liebsch, Agriculture  


